
      
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

February 27, 2007 
   

 
Peggy Ryan 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp  
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 
 

R
E:  Docket No. 05-035-54   In the Matter of the 
Application of MidAmerican Energy Holdings Company 
and PacifiCorp for an Order Authorizing MidAmerican 
Energy Holdings Company to Exercise Substantial 
Influence Over the Policies and Actions of PacifiCorp 

 
Dear Ms. Ryan: 
 

This is to inform you that the Commission is in receipt of and has reviewed the 
Industrial Customer Task Force report on Service Quality Standards for High-Technology 
Customers transmitted on January 30, 2007. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard                         
Commission Secretary 
 
JPO/tab 
 
 


